
Dear Families, 

We would like to thank you for your engagement and support during distance learning. I 

would also like to thank our teachers for providing an engaging platform for their 

students.  

There are a few announcements specific to 8th grade: 

 Chrome book, textbooks, and instrument return date:  

Thursday, May 28th                                             
 

8:00-11:00 A.M. 
Chromebook/Textbook/ 

Instrument  
(Drive through the blacktop—Alturas Ave. Entrance) 

 Promotions: 

       Virtual—May 22, 2020 @ 12:00 via SUSD YouTube Channel 

 Parent Message for their promoting 8th graders: If you have not sent 

 A message to be included in your child’s promotion slide, do so as 

 soon as possible. Example: “We are proud of you”  “Reach for the stars” 

 In Person Promotion:  It will take place within the first two weeks when we  

 resume classes on campus. More information to come.  

 

 Report Cards & Promotion Certificates: Both will be mailed. 

 Yearbook: For sale online. . May 18-22. 

http://yearbooks3.pixami.com/HongKingston_School/home3/Bookstore.jsp  

 Credit Card payment required—$16 (Includes shipping) 

 It Will be mailed to the address you provide at time of ordering.   
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